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Friday 1st December 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Winter has well and truly arrived and it is now beginning to feel very festive indeed. We will be putting up our decorations 
from next week and as you all know, we are busily preparing for the long-anticipated winter fair next Friday, which I hope you 
will all join us at. A reminder that school will close at 2:00 to enable the fair to begin. We will not be running after-school club 
on this day, so please do join us at the fair. We are also still on the lookout for volunteers so if you can give even an hour of 
your time next week to help us set up it would be very much appreciated.  

It's a busy one next week, and so I also look forward to seeing you at our parent consultations on Thursday 7 December. Most 
of you have now made appointments, so thank you. It really is not one to be missed as not only will you be able to look at and 
discuss your child’s books and progress, you will also be able to buy any school uniform you may need and also speak directly 
to the school office team, senior leadership team and SENDCO. 

Please do wrap up warm and I look forward to seeing you all next week. 

Mr Reynolds 

Headteacher 

A Message from the Headteacher 

Secret Agent Awards 
We use the ‘Agents’ to reflect on our learning behaviours and develop a 

Growth Mindset. 
 Well done to this week’s award winners. Please congratulate them on their 

exceptional achievement! 

Reception Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 1 

Rosie 
 

Juan 
Carlos  

Rioko  
Jose 

Mimi 
 

Myuzhde 
 

Bahar  
Dhaya  

Amjed 
 

Gold Certificates 
 Well done to our children who achieved Gold Certificates this week.  Please 

congratulate them on their exceptional achievement!!  

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Recep-

tion 
Elanaz  

Emad 

Jahsharie  

Ayub 

Mincho  

Ikeno 

Yusra  

Peighton 

Manuela 
Aisha 

Abu bakarr  

Lucy  

Alivia 

Aras 

Hannah 

A Huge Thank You! 

Thank you to Ms Jean Eldridge for 
your generous donation for our  

Winter Fair! Ms Jean Eldridge kindly 
donated many wonderful Hampers for our Raffle and  
Christmas decorations for our Winter Fair! Her kind  

donations will help us raise additional funds for our school! 
Thank you from everyone at Princess May Primary School!   

Times Tables Rock 
Stars 

 Congratulations to Dina 4CJ 
& Narle 5EY who are this 
week’s Times Tables Rock 

Stars! 

 

Class Dojo Winners  

 This week’s Dojo  
Winner is J'Mari 
(Y4) with 389 
points! The class 
winners are:  

1st  Y5: 7256  

2nd  Y4: 6375  

3rd  Y3: 5105  

Star Writer 

Congratulations to 

Sami (Y1) who is this  

week’s Star Writer! 

 

 

School Christmas Productions! 
 

Save the Dates for our Christmas Productions!  
Parents, carers, family and friends, please join us for our 

Christmas Productions. We hope to see you all there: 
 

EYFS/KS1 Nativity on 19/12/2023: 

• Performance 1 will be at 11:00am for EYFS parents.  

• Performance 2 will be at 14:15pm for KS1 parents.  
KS2 Music Concert on 20/12/2023: 

Holidays during term-time 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Penalty Notice applications will be made in the event of all 
term-time holidays taken, particularly days taken leading up  
to the school holidays or continued days taken after pupils 

return to school on the 8th January 2024.  
Thank you for your understanding.  
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Winter Fair—Friday 8th December 
 Winter Fair – Early School Closure 

The Winter Fair taking place at Princess May on Friday 8th December 
starts at 2pm. This means that children must be collected by you 
from 1:45pm to 2pm. They will have their lunch in school as usu-
al.  Children will be collected in the normal way from the play-
ground. Please ensure that you collect your child on time so that 
they can join in the fun of the Winter Fair! 

Afterschool Club 

Please note that due to the Winter Fair taking place at Princess May 
on Friday 8th December, there will be no afterschool club. Children 
must be collected from 1:45pm to 2pm.  

Tokens for Winter Fair 

We are selling tokens to use at the Winter Fair on the school stalls.   

They will be £1 each or £20 for 25 tokens.  We will be selling them 
on: 

Thursday 7th December at Parents Consultation Meetings 

Friday 8th December before school in the playground 

Friday 8th December from 1:45pm in the playground 

Movie Night! 
We raised an amazing £305 from our recent Movie Nights! This  

money will go towards our new playground! Thank you to  
Mrs Michalska and Mrs Sultana for organising such a great event for 
all our pupils which they all thoroughly enjoyed! Look out for dates 

for our next fundraising events!  
Thank you to everyone who supported! 

Pantomime! 

We are excited to announce that our pupils will be 
going to the Pantomime on: 

 
• Y3 Pantomime Trip on 7/12/2023  

• Y2 & Y6 Pantomime Trip on 12/12/2023  
• Y1, Y4 & Y5 Pantomime Trip on 18/12/2023  
Please ensure that you have made your payments 

via ParentPay. Thank you! 

We will be taking part in 

Save The Children’s  

Christmas Jumper Day on 

Friday 8th December! 

 

 

Don’t forget to wear your 

Christmas Jumpers and 

wrap up warm for our  

Winter Fair! 


